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 Hello everyone 

I hope you will have seen my video message about school opening part-
time from 1st June. This is an option for children in Reception, Year 1 
and Year 6.  As I explained in the video, if you decide your child should 
not return to school yet, that is fine - we will respect your decision. For 
those children who do come back to school, we will follow all the 
guidelines I have outlined in that message. Teachers have been working 
hard to make sure classrooms are as safe and hygienic as possible, 
whilst continuing to keep in touch with you all and set home learning.  
 

For year groups not returning yet, teachers will continue to make work 
available on the website. Well done to everyone who has taken on the 
challenge of home learning so positively. 
 

Ruth and Miss Campbell will continue to organise food boxes, but from 
June 3rd the collection day will change to Wednesday for both food 
boxes and art activities. There will also be some 
gardening kits available - more details are in this 
newsletter.  
 

For all of you who are celebrating Eid this 
weekend, we wish you Eid Mubarak and hope 
you are able to speak to family and friends 
despite the current restrictions.  
Stay safe,  best wishes, 
Sue Ramsay,  Headteacher. 

Reception    Amar and Abdullah 
Year 1     Luqman and Abdelrouf 
Year 2    Aleeyah and  Samsam 
Year 3    Hajara and Mushtaaq 
Year 4    Maryam and Summaya   
Year 5   Ayman and Osman 
Year 6   Amira and Adam   

This week’s super kids! 



Email hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk  if you would 

like a pack. There are only 35 packs available! They will 

be ready to collect on Wednesday 3rd June. 



The Summer Reading Challenge is back with ‘Silly Squad’.  This year it’s online! 

The Summer Reading Challenge has loads of brilliant book suggestions to get you 

started, and tips on how you can keep reading even while schools and libraries are 

closed. Plus super silly activities, quizzes, videos, games and more! Silly Squad be-

gins here on Friday 5 June 2020. 



Email us  hannahmorep@bristol-schools.uk  

 Call Ms Ramsay with anything 

urgent 07376 185854.  

https://twitter.com/HannahMorePri  
 

www.facebook.com/hannahmorepri/   

https://twitter.com/FriendsHannahM   

Up our Street have put 
together a directory of where 
you can get help and support at 
the moment. You can see this 
at  

https://assets.adobe.com/public/
b26fa39a-3ea7-4e52-5071-
7d2a9ebcc912  

www.hannahmore.org.uk   
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